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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

 

 

I am writing to express my disapproval of the proposed Jellico Vegetation Management Project. The old-growth

forest should be preserved and is valuable for studying and understanding our ecosystems. Removal of the old-

growth would pose a risk for natural wildlife and would be a loss to all who enjoy Kentucky's natural beauty and

rich history.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

A lifelong Kentuckian


